
Tell us what matters to you 

Have your say on how we Police your local 

community. Cheshire Police want to target the 

issues that concern local residents.  

Scan the QR or visit the address  

below to give your feedback 

www.cheshire.police.uk/

residentsvoice 
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Sgt Amber Dicks 

Beat Sgt, Northwich South 

I have now been in post as the Northwich 
South Sergeant for several months.  In 
that time, we have worked to reduce crime 
and make our communities a safer place 
for all.  We have completed several 
warrants and arrested numerous persons 
in relation to drugs activity.  In this 
newsletter you will see some of the 
actions we have completed in response to 
the concerns you have raised.  Please 
continue to complete the Resident’s Voice 
surveys, so we can prioritise what is most 
important to you as a community. 



You Said, We Did 

Hartford and Greenbank 

You Said: Reports of Speeding in the Hartford and 

Greenbank area.. 

We Did: Increased speed management sessions in the 

area at  a number of relevant locations.  A community speed watch group has also 

been set up in the area with other areas being considered for the same approach. 

Witton and Rudheath 

You Said: Reports of possible drug activity on a street in the Rudheath area 

We did :   Increased high-visibility patrols within the area, engaging with residents 

and gathering information, which has led  to a warrant being executed and several 

persons being arrested. 

Davenham and Moulton 

You Said: Reports of ASB and youths causing issues as Leftwich Community 

Building.  

 

We Did:  The local PCSO has been in touch with Cheshire West and Chester 
Council and Northwich Town Council in regards to the building. They have advised 
that the building will be patrolled twice weekly by an outside company to ensure that 
the building remains secure.  Further fencing has now been erected on the outskirts 
of the building.   

Both Northwich Response and local Beat Officers have responded to incidents at 
the building, which have resulted in youths being taken home and one being 
arrested.  

Beat officers will keep up high visibility patrols in the area . 

Lostock Gralam and Shakerley 

You Said: Several reports of parking issues on a street in Lostock Gralam, with 

vehicles causing unnecessary obstructions and parking on yellow zig-zag markings.  

We Did: Local patrols spent time in this area, during which several tickets were 

issued in relation to parking offences.  



Meetings and events 

We run regular police surgeries where you can 

come along and speak to us about issues in your 

area. 

Hartford and Greenbank Police Surgery 

“Keep an eye on Northwich South Police Facebook 

pages for planned surgeries” 

 

Lostock Police Surgery  

“Keep an eye on Northwich South Police Facebook 

pages for planned surgeries” 

 

Witton and Rudheath Police Surgery 

“Keep and eye on Northwich South Police 

Facebook pages for planned surgeries” 

 

Davenham and Moulton Police Surgery 

“Keep an eye on Northwich South Police Facebook 

page for planned surgeries” 

Your officers 

PCSO Robertson 

Davenham and Moulton 

 

PSCO Donnelly 

PC Baxter 

Hartford and Greenbank 

 

PSCO Hambleton 

PC Collict 

Shakerley 

 

PC Aston  

Witton and Rudheath 
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